
Penzion u Kostela

Title: Penzion u Kostela

Description:

Penzion U Church - Pleasant environment Slovácko traditional hospitality,
quality accommodation hotel type, knowledge of local tourist destinations and
not least the tradition of family winemaking. To a lot of additional offers
family pension for the church in Mikulčice. Accommodation in a newly built
double rooms and suites. - More Apartment A4 + 1: Equipment - area 40m2,
number of rooms 2, bottle of wine home winemaking from 1 night, breakfast
available, own parking, satellite TV, internet access, the use of surrounding
the house, terrace, tourist tax included , towels, fridge with freezer
compartment, bedding, electric kettle, coffee maker, toaster, outdoor grill,
guide maps, cycling maps. Rooms 2 + 0: Equipment - 15m2 area, separate
shower and WC, a bottle of wine home winemaking from 1 night, breakfast
available, own parking, satellite TV, internet access, the use of surrounding
the house, terrace, tourist tax included , towels, fridge with freezer
compartment, bedding, electric kettle, coffee maker, toaster, outdoor grill,
guide maps, cycling maps. In addition, guests have the outdoor terrace with
fireplace. Possibility of purchase of domestic products from the winery. Our
pension is located in the new building, which is on the ground floor shop and
meat and sausages. Mikulčice Village is located in the center region Slovácké
Podluží. It is located 7 km south of Hodonín and around the beautiful
environment of vineyards, orchards and alluvial forests. The Village boasts a
rich history going back up to 2-3. century AD. Previously regarded as a
residential center of the Great Moravian Empire, today presented the largest
preserved archaeological district in the Czech Republic, and certainly every
enthusiastic lover of history. Recently made an application for the registration
of common Archeopark Mikulčice-Kopčany the UNESCO World Heritage
List only highlights the importance Mikulčice wide. Mikulčice this is not just
history. They also center Slovácké folklore. For one of the most important
folklore composers Franz Hřebačka - Mikulecký is a local native. Who would
not know the song &quot;Mikulecká village&quot; or &quot;Sklenička the
glass, which have arisen. Every year, in early July, are here in the beautiful
environment of Slavonic settlement famous Cyrilometodějská fairs organized
with the participation of thousands of pilgrims from all over the Czech
Republic, as there are widely known dulcimer music as well as Slovakia, the
birthplace of a number of excellent folk singers, dancers and crimp. Thanks to
its excellent geographical location, number of hours of sunshine, close to the
Venetian plain, succeeded in Mikulčice and fruit and vines. During the
summer there is a visitor may well indulge in fresh peaches, apricots, table
wine and other teplomilného fruit. In the center of the village is located
sklepov large area of the cottage, &quot;where visitors can watch the daily
work of wine-growers, as grapes transformed into wine, you may stop and
talk, taste, or buy it were a sample selected directly from the basement. near
the village in the beautiful nivea of alluvial forests are nature reserves
Skařiny. Visitors here will move in the original system pralesním forests,
wetlands and shoulders of the Morava River. It is ideal for observations of
settlements of many rare animals, such čápa white, ashy heron, ledňáčka river,
the beaver.

E-mail: penzionmikulcice@seznam.cz
Web URL: http://www.penzionmikulcice.cz
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Contact person: Ing. Radek Bartoník
Phone: 731490390
Phone: 731159010

Fax:
Address: U kostela 236, Mikulčice, 696 19

GPS: 48°49'7.230"N 17°3'6.620"E
Opening hours:
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